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Comments: I oppose the Forest Service's proposed rule to open up my National Forest lands to more e-bikes.

They should be classified with motor vehicles.  They can go farther into the forests, causing environmental

damage and endangering wildlife.  Currently there is almost no supervision or consequences for violators,

causing continual damage.  I would ask the Forest Service to withdraw this proposal.  Thank you. 


